
 

 

In order to comply with  the Dallas County 

Order effective June 20, 2020, this business 

requires that all employees or visitors wear 

face coverings in an area or while performing 

an activity which will necessarily involve close 

contact or proximity to co-workers or the 

public where six feet of separation is not 

feasible. 
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